Press release: RSPB to host flood
scheme information evening on 11
October

Environment Agency staff have teamed up with RSPB Sandwell Valley and local
RSPB volunteer, Andy Purcell, to present further information about Phase 2 of
the Perry Barr and Witton Flood Risk Management Scheme.

Attendees are invited along to RSPB at Tanhouse Avenue, from 5pm, where they
will have the opportunity to see how the Environment Agency is progressing
with the construction work in Sandwell Valley Country Park. Guests will be
treated to a presentation by Andy, who has captured drone images of work
since construction started.

Following the presentation, Environment Agency staff will highlight progress
to date and next steps, followed by a Question and Answer Session at the end.

Josh Harris, Environment Agency project lead for the scheme said:

We have been working closely with our partners and the local
community, to ensure that we keep everyone informed. The drone
footage will provide a very interesting aspect to the information
we give, and we look forward to speaking to people and listening to
any feedback that they may have to offer.

Cathy Taylor, Site Manager at RSPB Sandwell Valley said:

We are looking forward to the Environment Agency sharing project
updates with our team and the public at the RSPB Sandwell Valley
visitor centre. OQur volunteers are interested to hear what has been
happening recently and the plans for what is coming up for the
flood scheme. We are also looking forward to showing the
Environment Agency our newly improved marsh as this work was made
possible thanks to their supporting it as an environmental
improvement associated with the Perry Barr and Witton Flood Risk
Management Scheme.

If you are unable to attend the event, but would like more information about
the Perry Barr and Witton Flood Risk Management Scheme, please visit our
webpage or contact the Environment Agency project team at
witton.frms@environment-agency.gov.uk.

Along with flood defences and flood management schemes, knowing your flood
risk is also important when protecting your family and property from
flooding. People can check their risk and register to receive free flood
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warnings by visiting the Environment Agency flood information pages or
calling Floodline on 0345 988 1188.



https://www.gov.uk/prepare-for-a-flood

